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Lou Mansolillo

From: James Ferguson <j.ferguson43@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2021 12:01 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Bill 5923 Testimony

Dear Committee Members, 
 
My name is Jay Ferguson, I am a local pulmonary physician and father of four children living in East 
Greenwich. I feel I have a duty to try and protect my family and my patients from the ill effects of high-heat 
waste incineration facilities. I urge you to pass Bill 5923. 
 
I in no way support the burning of medical waste in Kent county or any other community in RI, in the US or 
internationally. It has been proven to increase the risk of asthma, lung cancer, lymphoma and many other 
adverse health conditions. 
 
Kindly, 
 
James Ferguson, MD 
Pulmonary Physician  
Newport Hospital 


